
 

 
 
May 28, 2024 
 
 
Mike Bauman 
Kernville-Gleneden-Lincoln Beach Water District 
P.O. Box 96 
Gleneden Beach, OR 97388 
 
Re: North Tank Foundation and Site Improvements (PR #2021-173) 
 Kernville-Gleneden-Lincoln Beach Water District (PWS #00324) 
 Final Approval 
 
Dear Mike Bauman: 
 
On May 23, 2024 our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 
according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the May 16, 2024 conditional 
approval letter. 
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this time, 
and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 
541-393-374. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Baxter Call, P.E. 
Regional Engineer 
OHA-Drinking Water Services 
Baxter.call@oha.oregon.gov 
 
cc: 
 File, DWS Portland 
 Timothy Gross, P.E., Civil West Engineering Services, Inc. 
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